
MARCH 19, 2024 

Dear Landowner: 

Thank you for allowing us to serve your energy needs. We invite you to attend an open house to 
learn about a proposed transmission line project in your area. This project will be completed in 
collaboration between CPS Energy and South Texas Electric Cooperative (STEC). The Howard 
Road to San Miguel Transmission Line Project involves the proposed construction of 
approximately 50 miles of transmission infrastructure traversing parts of Atascosa and Bexar 
Counties.  

The proposed transmission line project will connect the CPS Energy Howard Road station and 
STEC’s San Miguel station.  

At the Open House, you will have the opportunity to learn more about this important project and 
the steps required to complete the work, as well as the transmission line routing options that we 
are currently evaluating. We welcome your questions, comments, and input regarding this 
project. CPS Energy and STEC team members directly involved with the project will be present 
to answer your questions and receive feedback you provide. The Open House will have an 
informal “come and go” format with information stations addressing specific areas of the 
proposed project. For your convenience, there will be two Open House sessions to choose 
from: 

CPS Energy and STEC Open House 
Howard Road to San Miguel Transmission Line Project 

April 2, 2024 
6:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m. 
Southside High School - ACES Cafeteria 
19190 US-281 
San Antonio, TX 78221 

April 4, 2024 
6:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m. 
Pleasanton High School Cafeteria 
831 Stadium DR. 
Pleasanton, TX 78064 

A brochure describing the proposed project and a map of the study area is included in this 
packet. Additional information will also be available at www.cpsenergy.com/infrastructure. Scroll 
down to the “Howard Road to San Miguel Project.” 

We look forward to meeting you, receiving feedback you provide, and answering your questions. 
Thank you in advance for taking the time to join us.  

Sincerely, 

Antonio DeMendonca 
Project Manager, CPS Energy 
S&T Regulatory Support  

Arthur H. (Holly) Gifford 
Transmission Project Coordinator, STEC 

http://www.cpsenergy.com/infrastructure

